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Comments: Thank you so much for working with those of us most impacted by the Turkey Tracks Shooting

Range.  Most of my concerns and comments have been submitted by others already but are worth restating.   It

is of utmost concern to be faced with so many fires that start there due to irresponsible shooters.  Our home is

approximately a mile away in Trout Creek Ranch.  It's incredibly important to us that this shooting range be

monitored when it is open and closed to the public after dark and during Fire Bans.  Hiring a person of authority

to be positioned at the entry gate may deter those people who come to shoot exploding targets and propane

canisters and leave all kinds of trash behind. I don't think video cameras would have much of an impact.  Often

times we hear automatic weapons being fired at all hours night and day.  Some may be licensed but it would be

worthwhile checking.  Funding for the gatekeepers/attendants could be partially in the form of an access fee.

Also, when there is a fire the local firefighters and police are called.  I am very concerned that live ammo left

behind could explode and harm or kill our first responders.     


